
Weekly Newsletter 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Families 

I can’t believe it is nearly the end of September already– where has the time gone?  

As I mentioned last term, we are working hard to help families to improve attendance and 
promptness this year, and as a first step we have provided a leaflet outlining the essential 

information. Hopefully you all received a copy in your child’s bag, but if not, it is on our website 
under the school / parent information tabs. We also have our updated policy on the policy page. 

Please take a look and feel free to ask if you have any questions. 

2022-2023  

26th September—Year 6 Trip 

30th September—Mrs Taylor starts maternity leave 

7th October—Headboy / Headgirl Investiture assembly 

7th October—PTA event (Quiz Night) 

14th October—Flu Vaccine, Harvest Festival 

17th October—School Photos 

18th October—PTA AGM 7:30pm 

19th and 20th October—Open mornings 

21st October—Own Clothes Day for Secrets Room 

24th October Half Term Week 

4th November—Own Clothes Day—Bottles 

8th and 9th November—Parent Consultations 

10th November 2022 (INSET DAY mid-week) 

11th November—Remembrance Day 

18th November—Year 3 Assembly 

18th November—Own Clothes Day for chocolate  

2nd December—Own Clothes Day for cake  

3rd December—Xmas Fayre 

6th December—Enrichment Day 

7th and 8th December—KS1 and EYFS Nativity—pm 

16th December—Christmas Assembly 

Term 2 ends 

3rd January—INSET DAY 

4th January—Pupils return 

3rd February—Class 4 Assembly 

10th February—Class 2 Assembly 

As many of you are aware, Mrs Taylor 
and her family are in for an exciting 
time as she leaves us next Friday to 

start her maternity leave. I know you 
will join me in wishing her all the 
best and we can’t wait to see her 

new addition soon. 

Take care Mrs Taylor and we wish 
you all the best 

Xxx 

 

Reading Army 

We have had a few responses for our 
Reading Army, but there is still time 
to sign up. If you are interested in 
continuing with our Reading Army 
this year, or wish to join, please 

email  

headteacher@capel-
tonbridge.kent.sch.uk 

Your views: If you have any 
comments to make regarding 
homework or clubs, please email  

office@capel-tonbridge.kent.sch.uk 



We are pleased to let you know that we will 
be continuing our Parent sessions with 

Sophie, our Educational Psychologist, this 
year. Details will be sent soon. 

 

Year 1 had their first forest school session this week, 
they were taught how to be safe in the environment 

and had lots of fun digging, playing in the mud 
kitchen and making wooden medallions!  

Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed 
making Falafel this week. If it 
tasted as good as it smelled, 
it must have been delicious! 

Thanks to Cooking Pioneers 
for a brilliant lesson. 

 

Capel Primary School 

Christmas Fayre 

Saturday 3rd December  

11am –2.00pm 

Capel Primary School will once again 
be holding our amazing Christmas 
Fayre. 

If anyone would like to have a stall at 
this event please contact Sue 
Maynard on 01892 833919 

Or email                                
office@capel-tonbridge.kent.sch.uk 

We will also be holding our fantastic 
raffle again this year and would ask  
if there is anyone who is able to    
donate a raffle prize to also contact 
Sue. 

 


